
CAPITAL PROJECT  SUMMARY  REPORT 

DOGWOOD WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT  
SUMMER 2014 

On Time and Under Budget! 

Project Overview 
 
Work under this project consisted of the replacement of approximately 565 metres of watermain on 
Dogwood Street between 4th and 7th Avenue. The existing watermain was undersized and was 
replaced with a main required to address system deficiencies. 

  
   RFP 773  was approved by Council May 13, 2014 and the  
   contract was awarded to the design-build team of Upland  
   Excavating Ltd. and McElhanney Consulting Services Ltd. 
    Construction was completed in August 2014. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Funding for the Project 
 
The project was funded through Water Capital with the final total cost of design and construction 
works associated with the Dogwood Watermain Replacement Project of $510,680 against the 
approved budget of $530,215. 
 

 
If you have questions or concerns, please call us at: 250-286-5700. 

For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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